
Given the impact of the coronavirus epidemic, we aren't running the K14 at the moment. 
Most of our buses are still running using new timetables that can be downloaded form our website
Thank you for being understanding of the circumstances. 
If you have questions or need more info, we’d be pleased to help - tweet us @KeighleyBuses


